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Mail in voting has been proven safe repeatedly and allows voters to take their time 

with their ballot. I have been able to track my ballot and verify that my vote was 

counted every election, whether I'm sick, working, or simply want to take my time to 

be a thorough voter. I believe mail in voting is fair and makes elections more 

accessible to voters, and that there is no reason to make voting harder for citizens in 

a democracy. Forcing in person voting to be the only option is a ridiculous restriction 

that harms voters and our democracy. 


